
Parent Council News 

 

Maggie’s Centre 

Our big comedy cheque for a whopping £406.65 was handed over to Val Busher from 

Maggie’s Centre, Dundee, on Friday 16
th

 November. Val was so delighted by the cheque and 

gave a lovely talk to the school, listened to the children’s stories and patiently answered all 

their questions. Fab photos were taken by The Courier (Saturday 17
th

 edition) and the Guide 

and Gazette (Friday 23
rd

 edition). Hope you all managed to get your hands on copies!! 

Thanks again for all your help and support. 

 

Parent Council AGM  

This was held on Thursday, Nov 1
st
, at 6pm in the school, followed by a regular meeting. It 

was a positive turn out with some lovely new faces with fresh ideas and enthusiasm amongst 

us ‘old’ familiar members. Thanks to all the parents, teachers and staff who took the time to 

come. Copies of the AGM and regular meeting minutes have all been emailed/sent home so I 

hope you’ve had a peek at them. If anyone who couldn’t make the meeting has any thoughts 

or could help in any way please still contact the school. All ideas and offers to help are 

always very welcome! 

 

Christmas hamper raffle 

Thank you to everyone who has already managed to donate items for the hamper raffle. We 

still have a bit to go so please have a rummage in your cupboards or stick something extra in 

your trolley to hand in by Friday 7
th

 Dec. Every little helps! 

 

Hopefully see you all at the school concert! 

Kathryn Foot, Chair 

 


